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Tammy’s Notes 
 

I would like to welcome back all 
of the returning students as well 
as welcome all the new 
students.  I am really excited for 
our new 2020-2021 year as this 
is our 30th Anniversary.  Our 
returning teachers include Miss 
Elizabeth, Miss Jenna, Miss 
Brandy, Miss Kaci, Miss Lexy, 
Miss Dawn and Miss Lauren. 
Please welcome Miss Robyn, 
she will joining our staff of 
teachers.  Miss Deb, Miss 
Michelle, and Miss Lynn will be 
in the office again this year to 
help you. 
 
Please note that the two bulletin 
boards will feature upcoming 
information. (Please check 
frequently.)  
 
Please stop in the office and 
make sure we have your email 
address.  If you have any 
accomplishments or 
achievements for your child that 
you would like us to include, 
please let the office know.  
 
WELCOME BACK!! 
Miss Tammy 
 
 
 

 

We will need an updated 
ACH form completed for 

collecting the monthly 
class fees. Please stop 
in the office & sign your 
paperwork.  Thank you! 

 

Happy Birthday!!! 
9/1 Evie Fiebig 

9/2 Brexli Clevenger 
9/12 Callie Logue 

9/16 Hannah Muller 
9/20 Harper Reedy 

Zerjavie  
9/22 Nora Shattuck 
9/27 Anna Hansen 

 
 

New Students 
 

We are looking for new 
students who would like to 

dance.  We offer the 
following at AFTPA:  
Creative Movement, 
Tumbling, Jazz, Tap, 

Contemporary, Ballet, Hip 
Hop, and 5 Award Winning 

Competition Teams!!! 
Established in 1991. ​  ​So 

grab a neighbor, friend or 
relative and come in and 

try a class today! 
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ACADEMY PRODUCTION 
“30TH ANNIVERSARY” 

May 9, 2021 
 

There is an ​optional costume deposit of $75.00        
& up per student starting October 5th. This will         
help offset costume fees due in November.       
Remember this is optional. Our ​30th      
Anniversary Production will be set for May 9,        
2021, mark your calendars! We will get our        
costume books in October and we will have your         
costume note out to you the week of November         
2nd. The costume form and remaining fee will        
be due the week of November 16th. This        
should help everyone since it is right before the         
Holiday season. If you have any questions       
please contact the office or stop in.  Thanks! 
 
email ​AFTPA2@gmail.com 
or call 309-757-0071 
 

**Costume fee must be paid in full in order 
for us to place our order!  We encourage 

everyone to participate in the recital!!! 

 

 

Academy Halloween Week 

Oct 26th - 28th. All 

students are welcome to 

wear a fun costume to 

class. The staff will also 

join in on the fun.  
 

“Bring A Friend to Dance” 
 
Unfortunately due to Covid 19 we have to cancel 
our annual event “Bring A Friend to Dance”. 
Everyone always had a great time.  We know 
how much everyone waited in anticipation for the 
door prize drawings.​ ​Well, not all is lost.  We 
have an alternate plan​ ​“refer a friend to 
dance”​, giving everyone the opportunity to 
be eligible for a chance to win a door prize. 
Watch your email inbox for more details…. 

 
 
 

Please help us keep everyone healthy 
and safe 

 
● Wash your hands often with soap and 

water for at least 20 seconds.  
● Hand sanitizers provided in each of the 

classrooms.  
● Remember to keep at least 6 feet 

between yourself and others.  
● Wear a cloth face covering over your 

mouth and nose when around others. 
 
 

Academy Office Hours 
  Monday  4:30 - 8:45 pm 
  Tuesday  4:15 - 9:00 pm 

     Wednesday  4:15 - 7:30 pm 
 
 

 

mailto:AFTPA2@gmail.com

